LIBERTY

VILLAGE OF LIBERTY WATER
CUSTOMERS

THE VILLAGE OF LIBERTY WILL BE CONDUCTING WATER MAIN
FLUSHING FROM MAY 13- MAY 17"". PLEASE BE AWARE WATER
DISCOLORATION AND LOW WATER PRESSURE MAY OCCUR.
THANKS FOR YOUR PATIENCE IN THIS MATTER.

VILLAGE OF LIBERTY
WATER DEPARTMENT

i . ) . The Viltage of Liberty is an cqual opportunity provider, and cmployer
Complaints of discrimination should be sent to: USDA Director, Office of Civil Rights, Washington, 1D 202509410
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